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SPL Report 
Contributor: Tanner Yamada, SPL 

 

 

Troop 849, 

 

I hope you all had a nice winter break.  

 

Thank you to those who went to Henninger 

Flats. We had a great trip, and although it 

did get postponed from Friday night to 

Saturday morning, the rain cleared up the 

weather for the weekend. Congratulations 

to the Yeti patrol, who dominated the patrol 

competitions. Everyone who went did a 

wonderful service project of clearing the 

road in the aftermath of the rain. 

 

This January, we have a neighbor-to 

neighbor coming up soon; please try to 

make it if you can. We also have the 

ROCKET HIKE!!!(on 24th-25th) :) Please come 

if you can; it's one of our most important 

outings where we welcome our bridging 

Webelos to the troop. *side note- if you go, 

please set a good example and be as 

welcoming as you can. Don't treat them like 

annoying younger scouts until they're a part 

of our troop. 

 

Tanner Yamada 
 

Eagle Court of Honor 
 

         Eagle Court of Honor 

Troop 849 scouts and their families are 

cordially 

invited to attend an Eagle Court of Honor for 

 

                 Jake Faustgen 

                 Matt Faustgen 

                 Scott Miketa 

 

         Sunday, February 8, 2014  

                    3:00 p.m. 

          at Joslyn Community Center 

        adjacent to the Scout House 

 

Scouts must be in full class A uniform. Light 

refreshments will be served after the 

ceremony 

 

Jake Faustgen's Eagle project involved 

building 4 back pack carts for Trinity Lutheran 

Church's preschool. He passed his Eagle Scout 

BOR 9/17/13. Matt Faustgen's Eagle project 

involved building 4 cubby containers also for 

Trinity's preschool and he passed his Eagle 

BOR 10/23/14. Scott Miketa's Eagle project 

was building 3 benches for the SPCA in Long 

Beach and he also passed his Eagle BOR on 

10/23/14. Please plan on attending as we 

honor these scouts. 
 

We need 5 scouts for colorguard, 6 scouts for 

candlelighters and several adults to help 

decorate, assist with ceremony and clean up. 
 

Volunteers please contact Ms. Pastore  at 

rrspastore@yahoo.com 
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Shotgun Shooting 
Contributor: Erik Lilligren 

 

On December 20, Mr. Andreas supervised a day shooting shotguns 6 Scouts and 6 adults 

enjoyed a day shooting. All had a great time. 
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Eagle Facebook Page 
Contributor: MS. Joanne Hadley 

 

Please visit our troop Eagle Facebook page! 

Eagle candidates and recent Eagle Scouts: post photos and description of your projects. Also post 

pictures of the evening you passed your board of review!  

 

All troop members—please invite all your family and friends to visit the page and “like” the pictures and 

posts of our Eagles and Eagle events.  

 

 

Troop 849 Performs At  Colonel Strizzi’s Promotion at  

Los Angeles Air Force Base 
By: Nick Strizzi 
 

Troop 849 served at the promotion ceremony on December 4th 2014 for Nick Strizzi’s dad’s 

promotion to Colonel in the Air Force. Two Lieutenants came to teach us the rifle and flag drills 

for the ceremony at the troop meeting on the Tuesday before and we kept practicing until we 

got it right. When it was time for the ceremony, we practiced a bit more than the ceremony 

started and we did great (although I still don’t think Mike said some of the commands quite loud 

enough), but we were still awesome! We got to hear the National Anthem played on electric 

guitar (cool!) and see my dad get his promotion.  Afterwards there was a party in the Officers’ 

Club on Base where there were drinks and food. It was an awesome event. The members of the 

flag ceremony team were Mike Schnuckel, Steven Lambert, CJ and myself, Nick S.  Thanks guys!  

Also attending (and providing rides) were CJ’s mom and younger brother, Mr. Lambert (with 

Steven’s sisters), and Mr. Furth.  My dad and I want to thank those folks and Scoutmaster 
Rolandelli and the entire troop for all the support! 
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 January 

 2014 Calendar 

 

 

date Event Coordinator 
6 Troop Meeting SPL 

13 Troop Meeting SPL 

13 Summer Camp & long term  

Deposits due 

Mr. Rolandelli 

20 Troop Meeting SPL 

24 Rocket Hike  

26 Committee Meeting Mr. Tauber 

27 Troop Meeting SPL 

  

February 

2015 Calendar 

 

 

date Event Coordinator 
3 Troop Meeting SPL 

5 Neighbor to Neighbor Mr. Tauber 

7-8 Snow outing Mr. Rolandelli 

8 Eagle Court of Honor Mrs. Pastore 

10 Troop Meeting SPL 

17 Troop Meeting SPL 

23 Committee Meeting  

24 Green Bar Meeting  

24 Troop Meeting SPL 

   

Neighbor to Neighbor 
 

Contact:   Mr. Tauber 

Date:  February 5, 2015 

                            

Location: South Bay Community 

  Church of the Brethren 

 

Time:  6:00 pm-7:00 pm 

 

It is true that volunteering has a 

positive and meaningful impact on 

our community but you already know 

that it has many personal benefits 

for us too. Recently, many of you had 

participated in the event, thank 

you. It is what I am looking for, so let’s 

keep the good service work up.  

I encourage you to continue with 

your service, it is of a great help. For 

those of you who haven't had the 

opportunity to participate in this 

service event, this is your time to, and 

I would like to see your attendance.  

 I repeat, this is a great opportunity to 

give some of your time and effort, 

and enjoy a unique chance to learn 

and grow stronger. 

On the practical side, all Scouts in full 

Class A uniform, and registered adults 

who participate will earn two 

community service hours.  

Upon arrival, please park behind the 

church (one street north of 190th on 

Armour Lane) in the back parking lot 

and come in through the back gate. 

Just the time of the month for our 

troop's monthly service event! 

FUTURE NEWSLETTERS CONTRIBUTIONS 
Contributor: Erik Lilligren 

 

We would love to have you your contributions to next month’s newsletter. If you would like to have 

your contribution considered please contact me at tim@lilligrencpa.com or upcoming troop 

meetings. I want to finalize the February Newsletter by February 2 so please have all contributions 

to me by January 31.  Also, pictures that are submitted need to be as a JPEG attachment, not 

embedded, and not from third party programs such as Snapchat.  

 

 


